Avery, Karen M.

From: Cindy Steele <cindyasteele@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2017 9:23 PM

To: Avery, Karen M.

Subject: Rezoning Permit Z16-01

Hi Karen,

I received this letter about the piece of land fenced in at Hartley and Midway road. My husband and |
moved to Hartley Rd 4 years ago to enjoy county life. We would object to this rezoning. There is a gas station
at Oats County Store, a small, local business. There are larger service stations at the next off
ramp. Therefore, we hate to see that corner re-zoned for that use. We also have plenty of restaurants at the
Nut Tree, a short drive down 505 and certainly don't need another.

Across the road from our home is the old railroad line, the tracks have been taken up, but the path remains
and is used by equestrians, off road vehicles and runners. When the path ends into the fenced area and these
recreational users have to travel on Hartley Rd. It would be nice to have that area zoned for park or
recreational use, not commercial use. It is a beautiful buffer between the road and freeway.

http://www.solanocounty.com/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?blobid=26535

Thank you for taking our opinions into consideration

Sincerely,
Cindy Steele
7491 Hartley Rd
Vacaville



Avery, Karen M.

From: V Vue <drvuedo@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 13, 2017 9:14 PM
To: Avery, Karen M.

Subject: REzoning Petition No. Z-16-01

Hi Ms. Karen Avery
For the record I am strongly opposed to the Rezoning Petition No Z-16-01.

Development of this area into a commercial area is at odds with the surrounding area of peaceful country living.
Thank you.

Dr. Va Yee Vue



